
June 18, 2019 

General Registrant ad

Orillia Midwives is looking for a General Registrant midwife to cover 6 months of a 
maternity leave, starting In December or January and ending June. We expect to be 
able to offer 15-20 clients during this time.

The position is not part of the AOM Locum program. Remuneration will be for 
coordinating midwife caseload.

Orillia Midwives is a practice of 4 midwives who work closely together in two teams of 
two. We have great working relationships with the Obstetrical & Pediatric teams at our 
level II hospital and a small catchment area. We run epidurals but not oxytocin. Your 
team’s call schedule is modified primary care with every other weekend off-call 
(Thursday night to Monday morning) except when your call partner is on holiday.

If you are interested please email resumes to info@orilliamidwives.com.

Sincerely,
Orillia Midwives
Www.orilliamidwives.com

mailto:info@orilliamidwives.com
http://www.orilliamidwives.com/

